
Dear friends of Animal Protection 

We would like to thank you all from the bottom of our hearts for supporting our animal shelter with 

donations in kind. Your generosity and commitment are invaluable and help us to improve the lives of 

the animals in our care. 

 

          

 

We would like to assure you once again that every cent and every donation goes exactly where it is 

needed - to the animal shelter. In the photos you will surely recognize one or two items that have been 

collected and sewn with a lot of diligence and heart. In this case, our special thanks go to Janine, who, 

with the help of your donations, was able to sew countless leashes for every occasion. 

          

 

Special thanks also go to the wonderful adoptive parents who have given the dogs from our shelter a 

loving home. Their willingness to help an animal in need is inspiring and shows how much good can 

be achieved through compassion and commitment. 

Your team from Animal Protection 


